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September 28, 2023

VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT
 Sloop Cove Stream Restoration – Project# Q514103

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)

WHAT: Sloop Cove Stream Restoration Pre-Construction Virtual Public Meeting

WHEN: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 - 6:00 -7:00 pm 

WHERE: ZOOM.US  
Please click the link below to join the webinar:
https://aacounty.zoom.us/j/88972860544?pwd=a2ZpRWlkQVYxdXB0N0d0RHJqdVVjUT09
Passcode: HZ@b5!zd
Or One tap mobile:  +13017158592,,88972860544#,,,,*85658332# US (Washington DC)    
Or Telephone:  +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)  833 548 0276 US Toll Free

    Webinar ID: 889 7286 0544
Passcode: 85658332

   
A virtual public meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, October 11 from 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. via the 
ZOOM.US platform.  During the meeting, DPW will discuss the proposed stream restoration construction in the 
unnamed northern and southern tributaries to Sloop Cove.  The streams are located near High Oak Road, Stone 
Haven Drive, and Quiet Cove Road. Construction is anticipated to begin late October 2023 and be complete by 
April 2024. Work is expected to take place during normal work hours Monday through Friday. You may see and 
hear construction vehicles and equipment in the area and work equipment in the back of your property in and 
along the stream. Road closure is not anticipated; there will be no impacts to traffic patterns.

DPW officials will present information exclusively regarding the construction of the stream improvements, and  
will also answer questions from those in attendance. Please note this meeting will be audio and video recorded.

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email at 
pwcust00@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event.  TTY users please call via Maryland Relay 
7-1-1.  All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretación de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el servicio de atención al 
cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electrónico a pwcust00@aacounty.org, al menos con siete días de 
antelación al evento. Todo el material escrito estará disponible en el idioma deseado si se solicita.
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